
10 October, 2020 

LETTER OF SUPPORT FOR SILVERLIGHT STUDIOS LIMITED 

To Whom it May Concern 

We would like to confirm the following; 

1. The Corbridge Property is under contract for purchase by Silverlight Studios Ltd.

2. Corbridge Estates Limited Partnership are aware that Silverlight’s intention is to apply
under the COVID-19 Recovery (Fast-track Consenting) Act 2020 to establish film studios
on the property.

3. Corbridge agree to and support the project in its entirety.

regards 

Peter Marshall Lloyd Ferguson 
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